
 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

   

To: Zachary Parents/Guardians 

 

Re:   Louisiana Department of Education Parent and Family Engagement Survey 

 

The Louisiana Department of Education is conducting an online survey that will inform school 

systems and building leaders about their success at engaging parents in their children's 

education.   Information will be used to recognize strengths in family engagement practices 

and create strategies for improvement.   All individual responses are confidential.    

 

Directions: 

 

• If you have children in multiple schools, please complete only one survey for the Zachary 

Community School District.  

• If you have children attending multiple schools in the Zachary Community School 

District and your opinions on the statements vary per school, you should select the 

"inconsistent between schools" option/response when completing the survey. 

 

 

Please click below to complete the Louisiana DOE 2021 Parent and Family Engagement 

Survey: 

 
• English: https://forms.gle/BoWvTYQEEhaUwwx37 
• Spanish: https://forms.gle/cFpygjpq1c1TZyNe6 
• Chinese: https://forms.gle/3yLyQAsk7gZWuohs8 
• Arabic: https://forms.gle/Zd7rA59FjaQjshYy8 

• Vietnamese: https://forms.gle/2T2Kv9QKAVi5KpNP7 

 

 

Your feedback is valued and needed to ensure we can continue to engage parents in their 

children's education successfully. Please complete by Thursday, May 27, 2021.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in the education of our students. 
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